
                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September [_], 2018 

 

California Department of Health Care Services 

1500 Capitol Avenue 

Sacramento, California 95814 

 

Re: Application for One-Time Funding Made Available through the Homeless Mentally Ill Outreach 

and Treatment Program as Authorized by California Senate Bill 840 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

The County of Humboldt recognizes the need for providing outreach and treatment services to individuals 

living with a severe mental illness who are homeless or at risk of becoming homeless.  The Humboldt 

County Board of Supervisors has designated the Director of the Humboldt County Department of Health 

and Human Services as the single point of contact to the California Department of Health Care Services 

regarding the County of Humboldt’s participation in the Homeless Mentally Ill Outreach and Treatment 

Program. 

 

The Humboldt County Department of Health and Human Services is submitting this Letter of Interest, 

and the Resolution of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors attached hereto, in order to indicate that 

the County of Humboldt desires to participate in the Homeless Mentally Ill Outreach and Treatment 

Program, and intends to use the one-time funds made available thereunder for the purposes outlined in the 

provisions of California Senate Bill 840. 

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me by email at 

cbeck@co.humboldt.ca.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

___________________________ 

Connie Beck, Director 

Humboldt County Department of 

Health and Human Services 

 

 

Enclosures 


